OFFICE OF THE GOVERNQR

SEP 30 2014

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 2380 without my signature.

This bill would require that the specific actions of Local Control and Accountability
Plans are consistent with, and reflective of, the goals and plans established by each
schoolsite council.

Current law already requires Local Control and Accountability Plans and schoolsite
council plans be aligned, which makes sense. Relying so specifically on schoolsite plans
to determine district wide goals does not.

Hardly a month has passed since the Local Control and Accountability Plans were
approved. It is not prudent or wise to alter the architecture of this process so soon.

Sincerely,

A Brow
Edmund G. Bxown Tr.
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